
September 11, 2012 
 
Tech Forum 
Bonneville Power Administration 
911 NE 11th Avenue 
Portland, Oregon 97232 
techforum@bpa.gov 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
Mission Valley Power is writing to express our objection to the Snohomish Network 
Segmentation Proposal. After reviewing this proposal we request Bonneville reject this 
proposal. 
 
I appreciate the opportunity to comment.  Please contact me at 406-883-7905 if you want 
to discuss further. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ralph Goode 
General Manager 
 
 
Cc: NRU 
      WMG&T 
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